
Phone: 724-981-3232 

PARISHIONER  PRE-REGISTRATION  FORM 
 
NAME_______________________________________ 

 
STREET______________________________________ 
 
CITY & ZIP___________________________________ 
 
PHONE______________________________________ 
 
E-MAIL______________________________________                                     

 

Rev. James P. Power, Pastor 
JPower@ErieRCD.org 

Director of Religious Ed/RCIA: Melissa Joseph 
Parish Secretary: Lori Vasconi  

Financial Secretary: Carol Koch  
Maintenance: Brad Goodall 

Music Director: Mary Messina  
 

Office Hours 
Monday-Thursday 9:00 am-12:00 pm &  

1:30-4:00 pm by appointment 
(Closed Friday) 

 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday - 5:15 pm |  Sunday - 8:30 & 11:00 am 

Weekday: M, T, Th, Fri - 8:00 am and Wed. - 12:10 pm 
 

Confessions 
Saturday: 4:00 - 4:45 pm or by appointment 

 

St. Mary’s and St. Rose Cemeteries 
724-346-3711 

Website 
StJosephs-Sharon.org Website 

StJosephs-Sharon.org 

https:// 
www.facebook.com/
StJosephSharon/ 

Baptism:  Please contact the parish office to schedule a time and 
date.  A pre-baptism class is required preferably before the child is 
born.  
 

Matrimony: Please contact the pastor for marriage preparation 
at least one year in advance of the wedding. 
 

Prayer Line: For intentions, please call 724-981-3232.  

Place your completed form in today’s offertory collection basket. 

Welcome New Parishioners & Visitors! 
We welcome and invite you to become 

part of our parish community!  

 

To pre-register, fill out the form below 
and place in the offertory basket. For full 

registration, please feel free to pick up a Welcome Packet 
located at each entrance and return at your convenience. 

mailto:jpower@eriercd.org
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.michiganlabs.myparish&pli=1
https://stjosephs-sharon.org/
https://stjosephs-sharon.org/
https://stjosephs-sharon.org
https://www.facebook.com/StJosephSharon/
https://www.facebook.com/StJosephSharon/
https://www.facebook.com/StJosephSharon/
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-ZA2Z/home


From the Pastor 
Dear Parishioners, 
 

Last weekend I announced that Bishop Persico has appointed me the pastor of St. Anthony Parish, 
while remaining the pastor of St. Joseph Parish. As you may remember, St. Anthony Parish was previously 
sharing a pastor with Our Lady of Fatima Parish. Last year, their pastor, Father Matthew Ruyechan, who had 
been in poor health, died. Since Bishop Persico did not have a priest to replace him, Father Glenn Whitman 
was named administrator of both of those churches, while remaining pastor of Good Shepherd Church in West 
Middlesex.  Now, I will be responsible for St. Anthony’s Parish and Father Glenn will still be responsible for 
Our Lady of Fatima Parish.  I am blessed that a certain retired priest who lives in our area, Father John Hind-
man, has been helping out at St. Anthony’s Parish and wishes to continue to do so. 

 
Bishop Persico would like this transition to eventually lead to cooperation between parish offices and a 

change in Mass times so that one priest would be able to cover both churches.  There is no urgency, though, 
for these things to happen immediately.  Right now, St. Anthony’s only has a 10:30 AM Sunday Mass.  This 
overlaps with our 11:00 AM Sunday Mass.  It is my plan for me and Father Hindman to alternate who has 
which of these Masses. 

 
While this is a bit more work for me to do, I am excited for the opportunity to collaborate with the 

people of St. Anthony’s Parish.  Please keep me in your prayers during this time of transition. 
 
My announcement was not the only announcement that was made in our diocese this weekend.  In fact, 

23 different priests were affected by this latest round of changes.  Among those changes was one affecting 
Notre Dame Parish in Hermitage and St. Bartholomew Parish in Sharpsville.  Father Richard Allen, the pastor 
of those two parishes, is being moved to St. Joseph Parish in Oil City.  Meanwhile, the current pastor of St. 
Joseph Parish in Oil City, Father John Miller, is going to become the pastor of Notre Dame and St. Bart’s.   

 

In Christ, 
Fr. Power 

Maintenance/Custodial Opening at St. Joseph Church   
St. Joseph Church is looking for a new maintenance/
custodial person.  Position is part time in the mornings. 
Inquire by calling Fr. James at 724-981-3232.  

Mourning the loss of someone you 
love is never easy, but there is hope. 
St. Joseph Parish Community will 
begin the next 6-week “Seasons of 
Hope” Support Group on Monday, 

June 17 through Monday, July 22 from 6:30 pm-8:30 pm in the 
Parish Choir Room. “Seasons of Hope” is a unique support 
group for the bereaved.  This program, rooted in Catholic tradi-
tion, conveys God’ consolation through scripture, prayer, re-
flection, and  sharing our faith. Whether your loss is recent or 
long ago, if you are searching for our Lord in the midst of your 
grief, Season of Hope can help. It is a nurturing link to the 
Church, the Almighty, and people of faith who truly understand 
what it means to be brokenhearted. Additional information can 
be found by clicking on the “Bereavement Tab” on our Parish 
website, www.StJosephs-sharon.org. 
 

Registrations will be taken May 26 thru June 9 via:  
Fran Billen: Fbillen56@gmail.com  OR   
Patty Dodd:    pdodd1020@yahoo.com.  
Questions?  Bob Clarke: 724-584-6847 

 

Participants are asked to help defray the cost of this Ministry 
with a $5.00 donation for program materials. 
 

Be uplifted knowing that the Lord blesses those who mourn.  

Surely, Seasons of Hope is a way to find him in our midst. 

Lectors, Eucharistic Ministers, Altar Servers & 
Greeters  The third quarter for 2024 is fast  approaching!  
The 2024 3rd quarter ministry schedule runs from  July 7 - 
September 29.  If you are unavailable to serve during this 
schedule, please visit the online Web Terminal https://
secure.rotundasoftware.com/29/web-terminal/login/
stjosephchurchsharon to block off your dates by Friday, 
June 14.  If you do not have online access or need assistance 
to block off your dates, please call the church office at 724-
981-3232. 

 

http://www.stjosephs-sharon.org
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2025 Mass Intentions: The 2025 calendar for Mass Intentions 
will open June 3.  Mass Intentions are on a first come-first 
serve basis along with a customary $10 stipend.  Mass inten-
tions must be accompanied with the stipend at the time of 
scheduling.  Please stop in the office Monday -Thursday     
between 9:00 am and Noon or call the office at 724-981-3232 
to make other arrangements. 

   
             “Boxed Potatoes” 
Please place your donation in the shopping cart      

     located in the Gathering Space or at the Clepper’s entrance.  
 

 

Upcoming Featured Items 
Mac-N-Cheese  *  Pasta and Sauce  *  Canned Fruit 

For qualified individuals, upcoming June 
Food Pantry distribution dates are  

Friday, June 7th and 21st 
from 9:30-11:00 A.M.  

Monday, June 3-2 Pt 1: 2-7 / Mk 12: 1-12 

+8:00 Joseph Hayden (Family) 
*6:30 Liturgy Meeting-choir room  
 

Tuesday, June 4-2 Pt 3: 12-15a, 17-18 / Mk 12: 13-17 

+8:00 Melanie Giordano (Mom and Dad) 
 

Wednesday, June 5-2 Tm 1: 1-3, 6-12 / Mk 12: 18-27 

+12:10  Doris DeForest (Dorothy Ogg and Family) 
 

Thursday, June 6 - 2 Tm 2: 8-15 / Mt 12: 28-34 

+8:00 Bill Collins (Pat Lasche Family) 
 

Friday, June 7-Hos 11: 1, 3-4, 8c-9 / Eph 3: 8-12, 14-19 . Jn 19: 31-37 

+8:00 Patrick McClimans (Mum) 

 

Saturday, June 8-Gn 3: 9-15 / 2 Cor 4: 13—15: 1 / Mk 3: 20-35 

TENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
+5:15 Irene May (Mary Ann Hennessy) 
 

Sunday, June 9-Gn 3: 9-15 / 2 Cor 4: 13—15: 1 / Mk 3: 20-35 

TENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
+8:30  Jean Hetrick (Jim & Ruthanne Black) 
+11:00 All Living Members of the Parish 

Please Pray For: Ford Bartle, Liam Rueberger, Peggy 
Heldorfer, Gene Pacsi, William Haroldson, Helen Donnelly, 
Msgr. Andrew Karg, Lois Trimble, Adele Ontko, Delbert 
Ontko, Beth Bottenfield, Rich Pannutti, Ed Doughty, Jean 
Hetrick, Barbara Burdick, Frances Rice, Marie Peterson, Ed 
Gursky Sr., Ed Gursky Jr.,  Joe Biro, Chuck H., Mary Ellen 
Luensman, Lorraine Penhos, Walter Zuhosky, Loretta Krutsch, 
Chris Samu, Lisa Dawson and Barbara LeMon. 

Mass Schedule for Weekend of June 8/9 

June 8/9 
SATURDAY 

5:15 pm 
SUNDAY 
8:30 am 

SUNDAY 
11:00 am 

Lector J. Necastro D. Rubano G. Beshero 

Eucharistic 
Minister 

C. Necastro J. McLaughlin V. Mulligan 

Altar 
Servers 

D. Eller 
Volunteer  

S. Schupp 
A. Jordan 

C. Joseph 
C. McKnight 

Greeter 
Gathering Space 

R. & S. Axtell Volunteer F. Giroski 

WEEKEND COLLECTION-May 28, 2024 
 Number of Adult envelopes sent……..    611 
 Number of Adult envelopes used…….    149 
 Number of unused envelopes………..     462 
 

 Sunday Offertory……..…….……....$  6,623 
 Offertory………………….……...... $10,650 
 Deficit ..…………...……..................$  4,027 

Altar flowers are donated in thanksgiving  
to God and in memory of  

Deceased Members  
of the Parish 

As summer vacation time comes, outdoor 
activities usually increase – but there are 
also rainy days.  Be prepared with quiet 
reading areas and interesting child friend-

ly books, art & craft possibilities so they don’t just     
revert to the TV or their phone.  

One gets the impression there was always a lot of 
sharing, discussion and learning during the many 
meals Jesus and the disciples ate together.  How 
does this compare to the meals in your home?     
Today’s gospel challenges us to make our meals 
more than physical functions and more a time for 
sharing. 




